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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject: Concrete Batch Plant Activity  

 

Date: July 21, 2017 

 

 Effective Immediately:  

BATCH PLANT ACTIVITY AND TRUCK FLOW 

CVG’s contractor will be completing work on a concrete batch plant assembly on the former DHL site 

located on the northwest portion of the service area (see depictions). Work is to support the Concourse 

C demolition project and subsequent concrete infill. Signage will be installed in the applicable areas 

to indicate traffic flows.  

 

Staff operating in and around this area must remain vigilant for personnel and equipment movement 

to/from the work sites. Work will be ongoing for the next several months through project completion. 

Periodic updates will be shared as necessary. 
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